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January 3, 2017 
Dear Chapter Member,

As we ring in 2017, exciting things are
happening with the Energy Services
Coalition all around the nation.
 
The Nevada "2016 Highlights" is a snapshot
of performance contracting news and
headlines that our Nevada members have
shared with us during the past year.  To
stay up-to-date, or to share a news item with
us -- please visit the Nevada ESC Chapter
Facebook page. 

Happy New Year,
Jim Arwood
ESC Executive Director
 

Nevada Nearly Doubles GESPC
Investment in One Year

May, 2016: The Nevada ESC Chapter
reports it has nearly doubled its total
investment dollars in GESPC in the past
year -- going from $100 million to
$183,978,010. There are several projects
currently in the audit phase, and Nevada
expects to make monetary awards to two
agencies under its PCAAP (Performance
Contract Audit Assistance Program), which
reimburses an agency for their IGA once
they sign a contract to proceed with
construction.

Upcoming Workshop in Planning Stage

The Nevada ESC Chapter is in the final
planning stages for a mini training
workshop For GESPC on Feb 16 with the
target audience of state and local officials.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dAeIeeVyFTaoVpQ-h0n3I5bua8RuMmuTpu3IsCKOsHBlE8lw1TP5-O18Rl7Y79TPlRXojAFhY8Or8qVYVfTQVN0wi3rAsF-X6DIQ-VVmpqCJ7KCYdlFetxlA3CaA4eADPTAQ9UZr-r_FGPpZgTyc7rOcpv9dsQjmJfrR_C1YAQSb4gJy9N3TwzEtdnCVmj6v&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dAeIeeVyFTaoVpQ-h0n3I5bua8RuMmuTpu3IsCKOsHBlE8lw1TP5-JuHFb02g2nBBpEnnFMCM504c6nhv4HBJJwCTusxQ5xFI4uGi7mv25UMmHD_P5x07M92rk65XvfQWSIJia-kAbPCEz4C-FGVDLHFkdrRgd5RPyZJYATNuiEREC7jKF3uW02ovRV1e_1mAfDpGYanxn3_fHIdG7B0MU3mDG37d2Ee&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dAeIeeVyFTaoVpQ-h0n3I5bua8RuMmuTpu3IsCKOsHBlE8lw1TP5-JuHFb02g2nBBpEnnFMCM504c6nhv4HBJJwCTusxQ5xFI4uGi7mv25UMmHD_P5x07M92rk65XvfQWSIJia-kAbPCEz4C-FGVDLHFkdrRgd5RPyZJYATNuiEREC7jKF3uW02ovRV1e_1mAfDpGYanxn3_fHIdG7B0MU3mDG37d2Ee&c=&ch=


 

(RE) Join Us: We need your
involvement. If you are a
former Nevada Chapter member,
then you know that the ESC
provides a unique forum in which
all stakeholders can work together
to address and overcome any
barriers which are limiting the
effective use of ESPC.  So, if you
are still involved in energy
savings performance contracting
programs, products or
services, then coming back to the
Energy Services Coalition may be
right for you. Please
considerrenewing your
membership. I hope you will be
able to (re) join us!

The half-day workshop is being planned for
Reno.  For more information click here.

SAVE THE DATE

The Nevada ESC Chapter will co-host with
the National ESC the 6th Annual Energy
Services Coalition Market Transformation
Conference is being held August 23 and 24
at the Green Valley Ranch and Spa
in Henderson, Nevada. This year's
conference will showcase innovation, case
studies, best practices and more in Energy
Savings Performance Contracting and
public building energy retrofits. Stay
tuned for more details. See ya' in
Henderson.
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